
 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

  

   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 
 

     
      

   
    

 
   

 
              
         

 
 

                                             
 

                
     

 
               

             
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 

  
 

    

Sheriff Deryl Loar 
Indian River County 

November 4, 2019 

The Honorable Bob Solari, Chairman 
Indian River Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Dear Chairman Solari: 

We respectfully submit to the Board of County Commissioners a statement and ACH for 
the following excess fees for Fiscal Year 2018/2019: 

Fund 016, General Fund $840,361.73 

These funds include the retroactive pay that were not given as a result of the Impasse 
Hearing on September 13, 2019. 

Please place this item on the Constitutional Agenda for the November 12th board agenda. 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 978-
6404. 

 



DL: nj 

cc: Aimee Markford, Comptroller 

4055 41st Avenue, Vero Beach, Florida 32960 www.ircsheriff.org 

(772) 569-6700 
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